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Praise God with us!  

So much has happened that is praise-worthy since our last update!  We were so 
encouraged by the enthusiasm about God's work in the world seen through the 
mission conferences at our supporting churches. We see God working through these 
churches and through so many individuals to share His redeeming love to the nations. 
Almost 200 new people signed up to receive our newsletters through these two 
conferences.  Thank you for your interest in our ministry! We are excited to see how 
God will work in your lives for His glory!   
 
We have other exciting news as well...We have a teacher joining our team! Read 
about Grace and other answers to prayer in our recent blog post... 

Visit Our Blog 

 

  

Please pray with us... 
 

On May 10th Angela broke her hip and had emergency surgery. This came very 
unexpectedly for us and is unusual for her (young) age!  Apparently she had 
developed a stress fracture of the femoral neck, presumably due to exercise. The day 
after discovering this and before her followup with the orthopedic surgeon, she tripped 
using crutches, which resulted in a complete displaced fracture of the femoral neck. 
She will have a 3-4 month recovery, starting with 6 weeks of no weight bearing on her 
left leg.  Please pray for complete healing of the bone!  Pray also for her patience 
and stamina during the recovery process.  We have been planning to return to 
Kenya in August and are unsure if this will delay our return.  Please pray for wisdom 
as we consider the timing of our return.  
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New Birthing Beds! 
 

Our Labor and Delivery unit at Tenwek received 
new birthing beds this week, replacing rusty, 
broken tables which no longer had stirrups or 
foot rests and had been in use for over 30 
years!  It was a happy day indeed! This video is 
sure to bring a smile!  

Click Here to watch! 
 
Our next goal is to replace the non-working OR lights and broken floor lamps on Labor 
& Delivery so that we can care for our patients without the need for flashlights and 
headlamps!  If you would like to contribute to this need, please go to 
www.wgm.org/many to donate (make a note "For OR lights"), or call 765-671-7258 
(WGM Financial Services)  
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